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Maybury Primary School

Maybury Road

Hull

HU9 3LD

T: 01482 701387

F: 01482 715544

E: admin@maybury.hull.sch.uk
16th December 2020
Dear Parents and Carers
We break up for Christmas this Friday 18th December at 3:00pm and re-open Tuesday 5th January 2021. This year has certainly been one like no other.  Thank you to all of our children and parents for your great support through these difficult times. We look for1009ward to a brighter 2021 and would like to wish all our parents and children a ‘Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!’ 
On return to school in January, all the same COVID safe procedures will remain in place as this term. 
Track and Trace

We have been informed by the government, that during the school Christmas holidays, we need to be available for the first six days to continue to run the track and trace system for COVID for our school.  If a member of our school community - a child or member of staff- tests positive in this time, it is possible that class bubbles may still be required to isolate.  Isolation periods for contacts of a positive case have now been reduced from 14 days to 10 days. 

As infection rates have now dropped in Hull, we are hoping that this will not be necessary. However, to continue to ensure everyone’s safety, we have put the following procedure in place:

If your child has a positive COVID test from Saturday 19th December up until Thursday 24th December, you will still need to inform the school.  Please do this in one of the two following ways:

· By class dojo
· By email admin@maybury.het.academy
These systems will be checked once a day. The staff will be following the same procedure. We will continue to take advice from Public Health England as to whether we need to inform you that your child will need to isolate. This information will be sent by text.  We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely
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Alison Grantham
Headteacher
